STATE OF ALASKA RFP 2014-0800-8159 — Film Representation for Alaska
AMENDMENT NUMBER 1

RETURN THIS AMENDMENT TO THE ISSUING OFFICE AT:

Department of Commerce
Community & Economic Development
Attention: Gina Chalcroft
State Office Building - Ninth Floor
333 Willoughby Avenue
P.O. Box 110803
Juneau, AK 99811-0803

THIS IS NOT AN ORDER DATE AMENDMENT ISSUED: June 3, 2013
RFP TITLE: Film Representation for Alaska
AMENDMENT 1

THERE IS NO CHANGE TO THE RFP PROPOSAL RECEIPT DEADLINE: Proposals must
be time and date stamped by the issuing office no later than 2:00 PM., Alaska Standard
Time on Friday, June 28, 2013. An offeror's failure to submit its proposal prior to the
deadline will cause the proposal to be disqualified. Late proposals or amendments will not be
opened or accepted for evaluation.

IMPORTANT NOTE TO BIDDERS: In order for your proposal to be considered responsive,
this amendment, in addition to your proposal and all other required documents, must be
signed, dated, and included in your proposal. All other sections of the RFP remain the same.

Gina Chalcr
Procure ecialist
PHONE;

NAME oF COMPANY

SIGNATURE DATE




STATE OF ALASKA RFP 2014-0800-8159 — Film Representation for Alaska
AMENDMENT NUMBER 1

The following questions have been asked and answered

| have a question about the Vendor Tax ID. Is that an Alaska tax ID number?

The vendor tax ID, also known as Employer Identification Number (EIN) is a number issued to
you or your firm by the IRS.

The Alaska Business License.... Do you want this as a new company that is set up just for this
job?

At the time the proposals are opened, all offerors must hold a valid Alaska business license
and any necessary applicable professional licenses required by Alaska Statute. Proposals
must be submitted under the name as appearing on the person’s current Alaska business
license in order to be considered responsive.

http://commerce.alaska.gov/occ/home _bus_licensing.html

Is there any additional information you may supply regarding what a Conflict of interest (sec.
1.17) would be with the State of Alaska?

A potential conflict of interest could be a current or prior relationship with a current employee
or public official with the Department of Commerce, Community and Economic Development.
Offerors must disclose actual and potential conflicts of interest for determination at the time
proposals are opened.



